community

Sunday, June 12, 2011
To whom it may concern..

As one of the leaders in the arts here in Sudbury, I feel the need to request
reconsideration when it comes to removing the French Immersion program from Sudbury
Secondary School.

Theatre Cambrian has recently introduced a Francophone component to our season as we
see the Francophone community in Grater Sudbury as a vital part of the culture mosaic of
our great City. We rely on our educators to help make the francophone culture in our
youth stay strong.  With removing the French immersion program from Sudbury
Secondary School, I fear that we are doing more damage than good.

Letskeep francophone arts and culture strong in Greater Sudbury.

Yours truly..

Mark Mannisto, Executive Director
Theatre Cambrian
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